
THE KINGS CORONATION  - GARDEN PARTY
FRIDAY 5th MAY 2023

We will be celebrating the forthcoming Kings Coronation in school with a Garden Party.

Please come to school dressed ‘fit to receive a King’ – in your finest clothes.

We will host a Garden Party luncheon (weather permitting) with afternoon tea made by 
Laura.

Each family may invite one guest to join in our celebrations at lunchtime.


